
Together, NYSDEC and NCDPW are improving water quality and storm resiliency in Long Island’s
Western Bays by upgrading its existing wastewater management infrastructure. This innovative
Project will convey treated water from the South Shore Water Reclamation Facility (previously
known as the Bay Park Sewage Treatment Plant) located in Nassau County, New York, to the Cedar
Creek Water Pollution Control Plant's ocean outfall pipe.

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION

MEETING ACCESS INFORMATION 



Join by computer:
https://bit.ly/3nUnacX



Join by phone:

+1 646 876 9923



Webinar ID: 860 7746 2213
Password: 560503

Si necesita una traducción, por favor comuníquese con bayparkconveyance@gmail.com

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2022
 6:00PM-7:30PM VIA ZOOM

About the Bay Park Conveyance Project

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) and the Nassau County
Department of Public Works (NCDPW) are hosting a virtual public information session with the
Design-Build Team, Western Bays Constructors (WBC), via Zoom. WBC will provide information on
upcoming construction activities. The Project Team will be available to answer questions.

Please visit our website (https://www.BayParkConveyance.org)
sign up for our mailing list to receive Project updates.

www.bayparkconveyance.orgbayparkconveyance@gmail.com
WebsiteEmail

(516) 252-6121
Hotline

@BayParkConveyance
Facebook

265 Sunrise Highway
Rockville Centre, NY 11570
*Visit website for hours
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